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LGA Boards Annual Review of the Year
Purpose

For information and discussion.

Summary

Each LGA Board produces an annual report reviewing the work they have overseen during the previous meeting cycle and setting out their key achievements. As part of its terms of reference, the LGA Executive is responsible for holding the policy Boards to account. The LGA Boards’ annual reports from the September 2017 to July 2018 meeting cycle are included as listed below for the Executive’s consideration.  

1. Children & Young People 

1. City Regions 

1. Community Wellbeing 

1. Culture, Tourism & Sport 

1. Environment, Economy, Housing & Transport 

1. Improvement & Innovation 

1. People and Places 

1. Resources 

1. Safer & Stronger Communities 

	
Recommendation

That the Executive notes the Boards’ achievements on the 2017/18 meeting year.

Action

As directed by Members.




	Contact officer:  
	Ian Hughes / Sally Burlington 

	Position: 
	Heads of Policy 

	Phone no: 
	020 7664 3101 / 3099

	E-mail: 	
	ian.hughes@local.gov.uk / sally.burlington@local.gov.uk 
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